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Anne Christodulou

Principal

Wembley Downs Primary School
Bournemouth Crescent
WEMBLEY DOWNS WA 6019

Dear Anne

| am pleased to advise that the Public School Review of Wembley Downs Primary School
has been completed. | endorse the report and am satisfied it will provide a basis for
sustained school improvement.

The timeframe of return for your next Public School Review has been determined as 3 years.
You will receive formal notification in the 2 terms leading up to your school’s scheduled
review. This notification will be provided in 2026.

| note in the report that your leadership has created a positive, engaging and productive
relationship between the school and community. This participative, responsive and
collaborative approach to progressing the school’s improvement journey is commendable.

| acknowledge the efforts of you and your staff in creating the conditions for successful
students. The areas your school and the review team validated for commendation and those
for which there are recommendations for ongoing improvement are noted.

As stated in the initial correspondence, please make the report available to your staff and
school community and upload it to your school website and/or Schools Online for a minimum
period of 12 months.

| know you, your staff and school community will take the opportunity to use this report to
continually improve outcomes for your students.

Yours sincerely

M Sands
Deputy Director General, Schools
30 AUG 2023

cc Raechelle Lee, Executive Director, Strategy and Policy
Steve Watson, Director of Education, North Metropolitan Education Region
Lou Zeid, Assistant Director of Education, North Metropolitan Education Region
Helen Deacon, Assistant Director of Education, North Metropolitan Education Region
Chair, School Board, Wembley Downs Primary School
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